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Happy New  Year! 

We hope all of our families had a wonderful holiday season and we are looking forward to a 

fantastic 2019 with all of you! Thank you for all of the generosity shown to myself and the 

teachers during the holiday season. We are so blessed to have such wonderful and thoughtful 

families! Please know that my door is always open for parents. My typical office hours are 8–5, 

so please feel to call, email or drop by if you ever need to! **Be on the lookout for your 2018 tax 

statement!** 

Reviews 
We have found over the last year that a lot of families are looking at review sites such a Yelp, 

Google and Facebook when looking for a preschool. In an effort to grow our school, we are 

asking parents to please leave a review on any of these sites, letting families who are looking for 

a school, know how awesome our school is! 

Illnesses 

During this time of year, we see more viruses going around and more children becoming ill. If 

your child has a fever, vomiting or diarrhea, please keep them home until they are symptom free 

for 24 hours without medication. Please help us promote good hygiene by having your child 

wash their hands when you drop them off in the morning. Thank you for your help! 

Winter Clothing 

With the colder weather finally here, please take the time to make sure your child has a weather 

appropriate change of clothes, including socks and underwear. Please make sure all of your 

belongings are labeled! It can be very difficult to locate missing items when they aren’t labeled.  

January Birthdays!  
*Madelyn     *Zoe     *Yuto     *Blake     *Henley     *Bhargav     *Lily     *Alana     *Murrell   

*Piya     *Finn     *Lillian     *Jenna     *Chuma     *River     *Anthony     *Adam S     *Athena 

Happy birthday to all of our January friends! 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

*January 1—Happy New Year!      

*January 18—National Popcorn Day—we will be serving popcorn as a special snack on this day 

(for our children 2 years and up)      

*January 31—Backwards Day--Wear your clothes backwards to school! 

Theme: New Years, Arctic Animals, Weather 

Letters: Q, R, S, T, U, V 

Numbers: 16-30 

Shapes: Octagon, Rectangle, Circle, Heart, Pentagon 

Colors: Blue, Orange, Red, Pink, Purple 

 


